
Notice to ASX/LSE 

25 February 2022 

Rio Tinto Board Change 
Hinda Gharbi has notified the Board of her intention to step down as a Non-Executive Director of Rio Tinto at 
the conclusion of the Rio Tinto plc AGM on 8 April 2022. Ms Gharbi, who has served on the Rio Tinto Board 
since 2020, is stepping down in order to concentrate on joining Bureau Veritas, initially as Chief Operating 
Officer and transitioning in 2023 to the position of Chief Executive Officer.  

Rio Tinto Chairman Simon Thompson said “I would like to thank Hinda for her considerable contribution to 
the Board over the last two years and for her wise counsel. On behalf of the Board, I wish Hinda well for the 
future, particularly in her new role at Bureau Veritas.” 
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Investor Relations, Australia 
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This announcement is authorised for release to the market by Steve Allen, Rio Tinto’s Group Company 
Secretary. 
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